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From: Ludvig Hubendick [ludvig.hubendick@youthforum.org]
Sent: mardi 30 janvier 2007 19:30
To: SANCO-HEALTH-SERVICES-CONSULT
Subject: health services

Dear Madam/Sir,

 

The European Youth Forum would like to welcome the discussion on Community 
actions on health services. In today’s Europe, young people are moving between 
different countries more than ever before. It is therefor in the interest of 
young people that there is a functioning non-discriminatory health services 
system that can be used by all EU citizens no matter in which country they are 
living at the moment. 

The European Youth Forum will open up a broader consultation among its 
membership on health issues in general, including health services. We will 
therefor wait with further comments on health services until this consultation 
has been finished but would with this letter express that we are nevertheless 
interested in the area.

 

 

Best regards,

  Ludvig Hubendick Policy Officer for Sustainable Development and Health 
European Youth Forum120 rue Joseph II, 1000 Brussels, BelgiumPh: +32-2 230 64 90
Fax: +32-2 230 21 23e-mail: ludvig.hubendick@youthforum.orgwww.youthforum.org 
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This paper represents the views of its author on the subject. These views have not been adopted or in any way approved by the Commission 
and should not be relied upon as a statement of the Commission's or Health & Consumer Protection DG's views. The European Commission 
does not guarantee the accuracy of the data included in this paper, nor does it accept responsibility for any use made thereof. 




